
Church Plant Opportunity in Arizona 
 

A core group of believers is looking to identify an Anglican Church 
Leader interested in planting a new work in the SE Tucson Arizona. 
Individuals in Tucson associated with The Anglican Church of North 
America (ACNA) will work alongside the church planter to assist with 
raising up a new church community. 

 
The focused region in Tucson for a new church plant is in the 
Southeast section of the city along the Houghton Road corridor.  For 
details about the target area and population, see the other attached 
article. 
 
The Diocese of Western Anglicans, the Arizona Deanery, and a core 
team developing the foundational community have committed to 
provide financial support the individual chosen to fill this position. 
 
For information regarding the Diocese of Western Anglicans, or The 
Arizona Anglican Deanery click on these website links: 
http://westernanglicans.org and https://azanglicandeanery.com/ 

 
Interested parties should respond with: 

1. Name and contact information  
2. Experience summary 
3. Educational accomplishments 
4. A summary of current spiritual status 
5. A brief statement of why you are interested at this time 

 
Send to:  Fr. Leo Laney at leo.laney@gmail.com 
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